
 
September Exhibit 

of 

 Summer Enrichment 
 Please join us for an interactive display 

of innovative summer learning   

Where:   Villa Fundamental Intermediate School 
 1441 E. Chestnut Ave. 
 Santa Ana, CA 92701 
 

   Who:  Students, Families, Community  members, 
 Teachers, and Friends 

  When:   Wednesday, September 10, 2014 
  6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

Celebrate! 


